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Going Hog Wild!
Story and photos by Bev Haro, Club
Counselor

� LAFD Harley group rides in
charity event.

The Fire Hogs, the LAFD’s Harley-Davidson
group, hosted a Hog’s Breath BBQ Sept. 25.

The event began with the Fire Hogs meeting at

the Bartel’s Harley-Davidson in Marina del Rey
to register for the event. At 11 a.m. the group
rode from Marina del Rey to the Long Beach
Queen Mary Event Park for a barbecue. All pro-
ceeds gained from the event, including registra-
tion and entrance fees, went to the Widows,
Orphans, and Disabled Firemen’s Fund.

Members of the LAFD and Transportation
helped organize things and keep things safe the
day of the event in Marina del Rey.

Good job, Hogs!

More Fire Hogs arrive.

Joe T., Fire Station 64, 27 years.

John Rejendez (Fire Station 27), 15.5 years with friends.

From left: Mike Kammerer, vice president of the Fire Hogs; Colten Willey; Jimmy and Diane Doburn; and Greg Porter.

Ron Maga, Engineer at FS 96, 21 years.

Fire Hogs bikes lined up at the Queen Mary Event Park. From left: Carl Pace; Heath Goff, Engineer at FS 20; and Leon Brown.From left: Carl Pace; Heath Goff, 
Engineer at FS 20; and Leon Brown.


